
 

Thursday 17th November 2022 

Hi all 

It is proving to be a busy term in the build up to Christmas and I hope your 

children are enjoying what they are making.  I love teaching children new skills 

and they are certainly a pleasure to be with each week. We have had a few 

new children join us which is always good, and they have amazed me at how 

quickly they have ‘cottoned’ on to new skills (pardon the pun).   

I am hoping to keep the children’s momentum going in the new year with an 

exciting/useful project that I have planned.  Please see link below for further 

details, and always feel free to email me for any further info or 

advice/concerns. 

URL for more info :  www.Ashdenesew.eventbrite.co.uk 

Password:  AshedeneHottie 

Wishing you all the best for a lovely Christmas season and look forward to 

being with you all in 2023 

Jo Lucas 

E:  thesewingcoach@gmail.com 

Instagram:  @the_sewing_coach 

 

http://www.ashdenesew.eventbrite.co.uk/

